
 
 
 
 

DELPHI MAYOR ANNOUNCES APC APPOINTMENT AND BOARD VACANCIES 

 
August 24, 2020 – Mayor Anita Werling announced the appointment of Mary Anne Burton to the 

Carroll County Area Plan Commission replacing Werling for the remainder of 2020. Before being 

selected as Mayor by the Common Council, Werling also served on the Delphi Redevelopment 

Commission and the Board of Public Works and Safety. Werling seeks qualified candidates to serve in 

those positions as well as on the Carroll County Board of Zoning Appeals, the Carroll County Economic 

Development Corporation, and the Delphi Parks Advisory Board.   

 

Individuals interested in being considered for appointment to fill any one of these vacancies 

should send an email to Mayor Anita Werling at  mayor@cityofdelphi.org including a statement 

of interest and summary of qualifications for the vacancy.  
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